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Dear Butterfly Parents, 

With so much to do, March flew by quickly. We talked about the ocean, the helpers in our commu-

nity, and we also planted flowers. In the Month of April, we will talk about feelings and ways to ex-

press the way we feel. Our themes this month will also include rain, bugs and insects, Earth day, and 

babies. We will continue to practice writing and spelling names. Please continue to check cubbies for 

weather appropriate clothes as the weather is changing. April is usually rainy and muddy, so please 

send your child prepared for this kind of weather.  Parents are more than welcomed to bring in 

books that are age appropriate and theme related. You may also sign up for volunteer opportunities 

(see the Helping Hands Form). Thank you for all of your cooperation and involvement.  We are all 

excited for April! 

Thanks! 

    The Butterflies 

Goodbye winter, Hello Spring!!! Last month 

we had so much fun learning about our 

name, St. Patrick's day, and rabbits. This 

month we will be talking about spring, earth 

day and some more spring animals.  If there 

are any ideas that you would like to share 

with our class please feel free to talk to your 

child's teacher.  Thank you 

 
Mrs. Sandra and Mrs. Daulat 

April is here, which means April 

showers bring May flowers! This 

month we welcomed all of our 

new students into 

the bumblebee classroom! For 

the month of April, our themes 

include but not limited to; con-

tinuing with spring, rain, flowers, 

birds, and insects! Our art pro-

jects and activities are but not 

limited to; paper plate sunflow-

ers, foot flowers, leaf tie dye, 

painting with feathers, birds 

nest, owl, and butterfly foot 

prints! The letter for the month 

will be R, F, and I! We will con-

tinue to work on our numbers 

and colors both in Spanish and 

English! Please parents remem-

ber to check your child mail-

boxes and portfolios! Here in the 

Bumblebee class our motto re-

mains, “Ready, Willing and Able 
to Explore!” 

 

Ms. Stephane and Ms. Vanessa 

WOW! It’s already April!  The sharks 

took advantage of this weather by 

playing outside and even got the 

chance to go to the park. It is really 

starting to feel like spring. In April we 

have some exciting themes including: 

the 5 senses, bugs/insects, commu-

nity workers, and earth day/

recycling. We will keep working on 

our life skills as well.  These include 

zipping our coats and tying our 

shoes.  These are things that the chil-

dren can practice at home with you 

too! J We also will be working on the 

concept of sequencing and schedul-

ing.  WE NEED YOUR HELP!! Please 

bring in paper towels and toilet pa-

per rolls for art activities.  We can’t 

wait until we see all the benefits of 

spring. 

Ms. Jaya and Mr. Dan 

Dear Parents, 

Below are the dates that are associated with you pay-

ment option. 

Payment Option #1: ½ tuition payment due on the 1st & 

final ½ due on 15th of the month. 

Monday, April 1st - 1st ½ due; Monday, April 15th Final 

½ Due ~ Late Fee of $15 charged at 6pm 

Payment Option # 2: 4 Equal Payments due Each Mon-

day 

Monday, April 1, 2013, Monday, April 8, 2013 

Monday, April 15, 2013, Monday, April 22, 2013 

Monday, April 29, 2013 

Late Fee of $15 charged at 6pm 

Payment Option #3: Payment in full on the 1st of the 

Month (Monday, April 1, 2013). Late Fee of $15 charged 

HAPPY SPRING!! 


